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Comments: the Project, Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster Project, is unacceptable because it would
disrupt the ecosystem, as well as negatively affect our access to the open space upon which we rely The project
would be damaging to the environment, encourage travel through the Sandias that the local ecosystem is unfit to
handle, and cause bottlenecks and traffic jams.



